

CITY OF MORRO BAY

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 955 Shasta Avenue Morro Bay, CA 93442

August 25, 2016

2016 STREETS SUMMIT

On September 14, 2016, from 6 – 8 PM, in the Veterans' Memorial Building located at 209 Surf Street, the City of Morro Bay Public Works Department will be hosting the third annual "Streets Summit" workshop to present, take public input and discuss various aspects of its street maintenance program.

Topics will include the following:

- Pavement Management 101
- 2016 Street Rehabilitation Program
- Future of the City's Street Maintenance
- Funding scenarios and the benefits of accelerated maintenance
- CDBG Sidewalk Gap Closure project
- Traffic Calming
- Bike Facility Improvements
- Signs and Pavement Marking

Please plan on attending to learn more and provide your input about the City's Street Maintenance Program. If you would like to submit your questions ahead of time so that we can have a prepared answer, please email them to Rob Livick, Public Works Director/City Engineer (<u>rlivick@morrobayca.gov</u>).

Thank you and we are looking forward to this information exchange opportunity.